
 

 

 

Wharncliffe Gardens Major Works 
(Project AC103) 

Christmas Shut Down 
 
We will be closing our site for the Christmas holiday period at 
midday Friday 23rd December 2022 and will re-open at 8am 
Tuesday 3rd January 2023. 
 
If during this period you have an out of hours emergency, 
relating to our works, please call 01322 660 226 
 
United Living would like to thank you for your ongoing 
cooperation while major works are carried out at Wharncliffe 
Gardens and want to wish you all a peaceful and Happy 
Christmas. 
 
Regards 

Sharon 

Resident Liaison Officer  

Mobile: 07711 832 281 

Email: WCCenquiries@unitedliving.co.uk   

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bayazid (RLO) Mobile:            07500 082380 

Landline:                                 01322 612320 

Alternatively email:  

WCCenquiries@unitedliving.co.uk. 
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